
 
 
 

Town of Pike Road  
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Pike Road, AL 36064 
December 1, 2023 
 

A Note from Mayor Gordon Stone 
 

"Pike Road, we had such a great time under the tree with you last night. Thank you for getting in the holiday 

spirit with us at the Christmas Spectacular on Nov. 30! The Christmas Spectacular is just the start of our holiday 

activities - read below to find out all the details! 

The Christmas Spectacular kicked off our Season of Giving Holiday Collections Drive and our Postcards for 

Santa event - you can read about both of these programs at www.pikeroad.us!  

The Pike Road Arts Center has so much in store for this weekend! Tomorrow, Dec. 2, is the opening day of the 

Christmas Quilt & Gift Boutique, so head over to the Pike Road Arts Center to get first dibs! They also have 

their Christmas Open House on Sunday, Dec. 3, from 2 - 4 p.m. for you to enjoy together. 

The Christmas Cake Decorating Ag & Stewardship Workshop is almost here! On Dec. 7, participants are going 

to decorate a variety of holiday cakes while they enjoy each other's company. Perfect those baking skills just in 

time for Christmas! 

Lastly, look out for our Celebration of 2023 Business Breakfast and Community Update on Dec. 14. This 

networking opportunity is the perfect time to look back at what we've accomplished together over the course 

of this year. You don't want to miss it! 

We want to connect with you! Search @townofpikeroad on Facebook, Instagram, and Twitter so you never 

miss an event in the Town of Pike Road. 

As always, we will continue to pray for you, and we encourage you to pray for each other.   

Thank you and God Bless.” 


